
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter     

13th May 2022

 Hello everyone 

The main event for this week was the Year 6 SATs, we were impressed with the hard-

work and determination shown by the Year 6 children during these tests—they are the 

first Year 6 cohort to take SATs for 3 years! They enjoyed a trip to Felix Road 

Playground as a special treat for all their hard work! 

Year 2 also had assessments this week and will finish them next week. Year 3 have 

been busy practising on stage this week ready for their performance at the end of 

term. 

A group of children and parents had a great session on Thursday afternoon, learning 

about Bristolian heroines with the Elizabeth Blackwell Institute for Health Research 

and Show of Strength Theatre Company.  

Next week Year 5 classes will be going to IntoUniversity and Year 4 will be visiting 

Belmont Estate Farm. 

The next Family Swim is happening on 21st May and tickets will be on sale on Monday 

after school. 

Sports Day is coming up at the end of the term— 24th May in school and 25th May at 

the City Academy track at Whitehall.  

We will have activities on the last week of term to celebrate and learn about the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee! We will include more details in the newsletter next week. 

Have a  restful weekend,  

Sue Ramsay,  Head Teacher. 

Lavender:  Renico  

Reception:  Muhammad M 

Year 1:   Junaid 

Year 2:   Amira and Sarina 

Year 3:   Juelz 

Year 4:   Kiki and Brayden 

Year 5:   Khadija and Dami 

Year 6:   Sacdiyo and Avishae 



Reception drew some lovely pictures of the characters 
and setting in our story ‘The Little Red Hen’ this week. As mathematicians we learnt 
all about 12 and 13 and that they are made up of 10 + 2 and 10 + 3. We are excited 
about our chicks hatching next week! At home watch numberblocks episodes 12 and 
13 together and discuss — www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m0002674/numberblocks
-series-3-twelve. Please bring bookbags in ever day. Story books are changed on 
Wednesday, homework on Thursday and reading books on Friday. 

We continued telling the time and enjoyed writing character descriptions 
using adjectives and powerful verbs. We were busy practising our class performance on 
stage and learning our lines. Please read with your child every day and ask questions about 
what they have read. Practise telling the time. Learn your lines for the performance and think 
about your costume. 

Year 6 made us so proud this week with how determined they were to 
do their best in the SATs test. They engaged really well with the 
revision lessons and enjoyed making clay monsters and doing a science 
experiment—even though it didn’t go to plan. Please have a lovely, well deserved rest 
this weekend. 

The Year 2 teachers are so unbelievably impressed with the hard work Year 2 put 
into their exams! In the afternoons we were scientists, exploring microhabitats and 
studying polar bears and octopuses. Please read with your child 5 times a week. Use Bug 
Club—ask your teacher if you have forgotten your login. Practise your 2, 5 and 10 times 
table including doing them out of order. 

This week the Year 5s were busy advertising a wonderful holiday 
to Mozambique which we will give you an opportunity to come and watch at the end 
of term! We continued working with decimals and even wrote a Trip Advisor review 
of Narnia! At home please make sure your child reads for 15 minutes a day and 
practises their multiplication tables daily. 

As mathematicians we are now studying money. This week we counted, 
compared and ordered amounts of money. As authors we wrote diary entries in role as 
Lina from ‘The City of Ember’. As scientists and engineers we explored and planned our 
own electrical game. At home make sure your child reads for 15 minutes a day and 
practises their multiplication tables daily. 

As mathematicians this week we continued exploring the world of 
measuring using centimetres and metres and compared 
measurements using inequality symbols. In English we read the story ‘The Gingerbread Man’ 
and practised our comprehension skills. At home please read with your child as much as 
possible and have fun together! 

This week we wrote setting descriptions for our book ‘The Night Gardener’. 
In maths we practised counting in 2s, 5s and 10s. As scientists we enjoyed 
exploring parts of trees and flowers. We also enjoyed being geographers and learnt about 
the different countries in the UK. At home  please read with your child every day and ask 
questions about what they have read. Practise counting in 2s, 5s and 10s . 

http://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m0002674/numberblocks-series-3-twelve
http://www.bbc.co.uk/iplayer/episode/m0002674/numberblocks-series-3-twelve


Mums’ Fitness 

Started again on Monday 

9 May. The fun, friendly 
sessions are free and 
available for women at all 
levels of fitness! Every 
Monday from 9am-10am 

  We will be taking part in The Big 

Plastic Count from Friday 20 May. 

Keep an eye out for a letter being 

sent home next week with more 

information about how you and 

your family can get involved! 

 

May 21 

June 11 

July 16 

Come and enjoy a 

swim at Easton pool 

for only £1 per 

person!   



 

Practise speaking English in a nice and friendly atmosphere 

with a small group. 

No need to book just turn up, all are welcome! 

MONDAYS 

Easton Community Centre 10:00 - 11:00 

WEDNESDAYS 

St Paul’s Learning Centre 10:00 - 11:00 

St Paul’s Learning Centre 19:00 - 20:00 

TO FIND OUT MORE INFORMATION 

AND OTHER LOCATIONS: 

www.esolcc.org 

esolconversationclubs@bristol.gov.uk 

07768500673 


